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MEMORANDUM 

February 8, 2022 

Regular Board Meeting 

TO Board of Trustees 

FROM Shauna Boyce, Superintendent 

ORIGINATOR Scott McFadyen, Associate Superintendent 

RESOURCE Consultants from Edmonton Public Schools Infrastructure Planning 

GOVERNANCE POLICY Board Policy 2: Role of the Board 

Board Policy 12: Role of the Superintendent 

ADDITIONAL REFERENCE BP 8: Appendix 8.1: Governance and Planning 

Parkland School Division Student Attendance Area Study 

Education Act 

SUBJECT PARKLAND SCHOOL DIVISION ATTENDANCE AREA REVIEW 

PURPOSE 

For approval. Recommendation is required. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Board of Trustees directs administration to further explore the following recommendations presented 

as part of the Parkland School Division Student Attendance Area Study at the January 18, 2022, Regular Board 

Meeting: 

• Recommendation A: Option 1;

• Recommendation A: Option 3;

• Recommendation B;

• Recommendation F;

• Recommendation G;

• Recommendation J;

• Recommendation K;

• Recommendation L;

• Recommendation M; and

• Recommendation N

Further, that administration presents this information as a report to the Board of Trustees at a future Board 

Meeting. 

https://www.psd.ca/download/378346
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BACKGROUND 

The Board of Trustees is responsible to review and approve student attendance areas and assure 

supportive learning environments for students. This recommendation is in support of these 

responsibilities. 

REPORT SUMMARY 

On January 12, 2021, the Board of Trustees directed administration to conduct an attendance area review of all 

schools in Parkland School Division (PSD) in order to facilitate long-term planning and the effective use of our 

school facilities.   

Administration engaged external consultants from Edmonton Public Schools, Infrastructure Planning to 

conduct the attendance review and to produce a report with recommendations as part of the first phase in the 

attendance review. Once the report was completed, it was presented to the Board of Trustees at the January 

18, 2022, for information, and posted to the Division’s public website. 

At the Governance & Planning Session (GPS) held January 25, 2022, the GPS Committee reviewed the 

recommendations in the Parkland School Division Student Attendance Area Study, identifying several 

recommendations that required additional information. 

Administration would be pleased to respond to any questions. 
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